
 
 
Annual Council – 23rd May 2005 
 
 
Membership of Local Neighbourhood Partnerships 
 
 
Summary of report 
 
This report enables the Council to consider extending the term of office of the locally 
appointed partners on Local Neighbourhood Partnerships (LNPs). 
 
 
Recommendations 
 
That approval be given to the extension of the term of office of all locally appointed 
partners for this municipal year. 
 
 
Background 
 
1. At the Annual Council meeting in June 2004 it was agreed, that each Local  

Neighbourhood Partnership would consist of up to 10 locally appointed partners 
and that these would be selected by each LNP to reflect the different 
communities which each LNP serves.  As a result of the selection process and 
the necessary advertising which was part of the process, none of the locally 
appointed partners, however, had the opportunity to serve on the Committee for 
a full municipal year. 

 
2. In addition, it is becoming apparent that in order for the partners to play a full part  

in the work of the Committees it would be appropriate for the terms of office to be 
extended.  In order to allow for a full discussion on the options this report 
recommends extending the term of office for a further municipal year. 

 
 
Background papers 
 
All published. 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 
Chief Executive 
 
 
Date:  13th May 2005 


